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It’s hard to believe that we are now into a new year but with it comes new beginnings. By the time you receive 
this newsletter, I will have already begun preparations for my 15th journey to the Great Lakes Region of Africa 
set for May 5th through June 8th. 

 
As I looked at photos from the 2016 trip, 
I was reminded of some of the many 
miracles I was privileged to see God 
perform. Like when he opened the doors 
for our very first Kenyan prison crusade 
at the Kapenguria Prison where we 
watched the Holy Spirit bring hundreds to 
the saving knowledge of Jesus Christ. 
 
Preparing for the summer trip is a 
collective effort on the part of myself and 
Alfred Mupenzi, the IRM Africa Vice-
President, as we work (and rework) the 
itinerary and the fiscal budget. The 
proposed plan is for 17 prison crusades, 4 
village/church crusades and one Woman’s 
Conference at Foursquare Pastor John’s 
church in Kampala, Uganda.  
 
I have taken a U.S. team with me many 
times but this year God has called me to 
journey to Africa alone and meet up with 
the wonderful team of partners he has 
provided for me there. We work together 
and love each other well; we are family.  

 
 

Kapenguria Prison



 
Sometimes I get to hear wonderful reports after I have returned home, 
such as the report of this Ugandan prisoner who received Christ as his 
Savior at one of the prison crusades. He is now released and is studying 
for the ministry under our partner, Pastor Geoffrey. 
 
You are a key partner in IRM’s mission to serve “the least and the lost” 
behind African prison walls and in villages. I am so thankful for your 
partnership, which allows us to remain on the front lines—infiltrating 
prisons and broken homes with the grace and love of Christ.     
     
“Behold, I say to you, lift up your eyes and look on the fields, that they 
are white for harvest.” John 4:35b NIV 

"THANK YOU" 
For your prayers and financial support. 

That none would be lost,  

Arlene 
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     _____ With the Lord’s help, I/we will be praying for the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya teams and specifically Arlene’s health needs. 
     _____ I am enclosing $ __________ as a gift toward the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya trip, specifically for the ministry & Arlene. 
     _____ Please place my/our name on your mailing list to receive your newsletter updates. 
 

To receive a tax-deductible receipt: 
 Make checks payable to New Life Foursquare Church. Do not put Arlene’s name on the check 
 Include this form and mail to New Life Foursquare Church, 2350 SE Territorial Rd, Canby, OR 97013 
 Donations can also be made through the church website:  http://canbyfoursquare.com/ 
 Or by texting NLFC#77977 
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Pastor Geoffrey & his new student 


